
 

July  04, 2019 

His Worship, Mayor Don Scott & Council 
Regional Municipality of Wood Buffalo 
9909 Franklin Avenue,  
Fort McMurray, Alberta, Canada T9H 2K4 

Re: Request to withdraw request to purchase Block 84, Lot 104MR  

Dear Mayor Scott, 

Please allow us to begin by commending you and your council on your exceptional 
leadership. Your willingness to engage in the recent exercise relating to finding a 
viable solution to the traffic flow along Dickins Drive is commendable. 

As was clear from the outset of our application; the proposal presented by Family 
Christian Centre in consultation with the Public and Catholic School Boards was 
designed around the notion of designing a safe and viable means of loading and 
unloading children at peak times. Namely, early mornings and afternoons: Monday 
through Friday, especially during seasons when daylight is limited.  

For the record, the Family Christian Center has no interest in acquiring extra land or 
having the responsibility of developing that land other than for the sole purpose of 
ensuring the safety of the residents of Wood Buffalo. 

Since presenting this matter to Council on Jun 25th, there has been considerable 
feed back from the community, both positive and negative. We highly value every 
individuals point of view, even those who strongly opposed our proposal. In light of 
the lack of consensus to move forward with our proposal we are taking the 
following action: 

1. We are immediately withdrawing our request to purchase Block 84, Lot 104MR. 
2. We hereby formally requesting that the RMWB engage in a deliberate process 

which will involve consulting with the stakeholders in designing a pragmatic 
solution to the traffic challenges we are witnessing. 

 
Respectfully yours, 

Lead Pastor, Family Christian Centre
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